Public Works Monthly Update

During the last month, the guys have done their due diligence
in an effort to keep thing’s in order and moving forward. Such as
continued work on helping renovate the old Wells Fargo Bank.

Street Department

The Street Crew guys have had their hands full with the leaf
and brush detail. Delivering gravel and filling potholes can be
added to the list as well. The crew also helped with trash pick

up during the Christmas holiday. They also helped get the Yellow
dump truck fitted with the salt spreader if needed during the
frigid weather conditions.

Maintenance

The shop guys had a full house over the past few weeks.
All three of the garbage and dumpster trucks were pulled
in for service. They were able to get them back up and running
in a timely fashion. Several Police cars were brought in for service
as well.

Water Department

The Water Crew was focused on getting the old water
lines torn out and replaced at the R.E. Lee building. They had some
water leaks to contend with due to the cold weather. The last was up
on N. Main St.

Other Updates
We also had three graves over the holiday. The guys stepped up
and fought through the cold temperatures to insure they were

taken care of. One of the p umps at Butchers Creek Pump
Station had to be pulled and taken to Holland repair shop.

HATS OFF TO ALL OF THE GUYS!!!



